
November 13th

Second PTO Meeting of the Year.

Ruth Rose: Introduction

A great start to the school year.

Welcome to the Kindergarten parents!

Saturday is looking good for the 5k and kids are having fun at run club

Board of Education meeting tonight that Ruth will attend and will present our climate
survey/training from Daisy. She will fill us in more next meeting. We are working on our social
emotional climate here at school.

Treasurer:

$17,323.00 with 5k money in…so that number will change soon with 5k and Charleston Wrap.

Ruth updated us on the directory and membership for PTO with privacy laws now in effect. We
really can’t just share families information with everyone… L

Secretary:

No update

5k Update

Jack Livernoche update…fundraising efforts, with bracelets being sold at the 5k

Laura Furcolo; Baking: we need 70 breads for teachers for Thanksgiving…

Tovah Vincent; Wrapping Paper: Has been submitted and will be here in December.

Kristen Squillicote; Holiday Fair: They will start asking for help wrapping, and figure out what
they still need. We will need more labels…

Kristen Ford; After School Activities: We need volunteers!!!

Mid January we will plan on starting… 4-6 weeks, one day a week.

Coding, Legos, Science, Sewing, Food, Crafts, Cookie decorating, Cursive writing

Jess Brown; Spirit Wear: She is gathering information and will send out info when she gets it.

Yearbook



New Meeting: 3:15pm Tuesday, January 29th


